
 

 

 

GRACE AND FAITH MANOR - ORGANIZATIONAL UPDATE 

LAST UPDATE: July 28, 2025 

 

 

GRACE MANOR: 

 

❖ There are no outbreaks in Grace Manor. 

❖ General visitors and essential Caregivers are allowed to visit at this time. Please continue to follow all 

Infection Prevention and Control (IPAC) measures in place to help keep everyone safe and healthy while 

visiting. 

 

 

FAITH MANOR: 

 

❖ As of July 28, 2025, Public Health has declared a Confirmed Respiratory Outbreak on the 5th floor 

/neighbourhood.  

❖ General visitors are NOT allowed to visit at this time, ONLY Essential Caregivers.  

❖ We kindly ask that essential caregivers follow all Infection Prevention and Control (IPAC) measures in place 

to help keep everyone safe and healthy while visiting their loved ones and also to help reduce the spread of 

infection in the home.  

 

 

* This document is updated as the situation changes (and not on the weekends) unless there is a significant 

change that requires communicating. 

 

* A reminder to all staff, tenants and visitors, please continue to monitor yourself for symptoms of COVID-19 and 

other respiratory illness at all times, immediately self-isolate if symptoms develop, do not visit the Manors or 

come to work if you are sick. 

The safety of our residents, tenants, staff and visitors is our top priority. Therefore, it is critical that masks be worn properly at 

all times, frequent handwashing is done and all public health measures / posted signage are adhered to.  

We will not tolerate any abuse of our staff who are enforcing these rules. 

 

 

 


